
 

 

 

Date: 14-08-2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

You are hereby informed that we are going to celebrate the  

79th Independence Day in our school. All the students of 

Classes VI to X should attend the Independence Day 

celebration programme tomorrow, 15th August, 2025. 

Attendance is compulsory for all. Students may carry National 

Flag.   Timing will be 08:00 am to 11:00 am. 

 

Regards 

 

Principal 

 


